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I would like to note my support of the extension of the much needed transport corridors
(luas & metro) to Firhouse, Ballycullen & Knocklyon. This would provide a much needed
connection to the city and UCD. As a resident of Ballycullen I travel to the City Centre for
work daily and my commute time by bus is now over 3 hours.

Kind regards 
Jillian

DodderBrook 
Ballycullen 
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